Hong Kong Exchanges and Clearing Limited and The Stock Exchange of Hong Kong Limited take no
responsibility for the contents of this announcement, make no representation as to its accuracy or
completeness and expressly disclaim any liability whatsoever for any loss howsoever arising from or
in reliance upon the whole or any part of the contents of this announcement.

BIRMINGHAM INTERNATIONAL HOLDINGS LIMITED
W MR R AR A A

(Incorporated in the Cayman Islands with limited liability)
(Stock Code: 2309)

PROFIT WARNING

This announcement is made by the Company pursuant to Rule 13.09 of the Listing Rules.

The Board wishes to inform the Shareholders and the potential investors that it is expected that the
Group will record a substantial loss for the year ended 30 June 2011.

Shareholders and potential investors are advised to exercise caution when dealing in the

shares of the Company.

This announcement is made by Birmingham International Holdings Limited (the “Company”,
together with its subsidiaries, the “Group”) pursuant to Rule 13.09 of the Rules Governing the
Listing of Securities on The Stock Exchange of Hong Kong Limited (the “Listing Rules”).

The Board of Directors of the Company (the “Board”) wishes to inform the shareholders of the
Company (the “Shareholders™) and the potential investors that it is expected that the Group will
record a substantial loss for the year ended 30 June 2011. Based on the information currently
available, such loss is mainly due to the substantial impairment losses in respect of intangible assets,
such as trademark and goodwill, mainly as a result of the relegation of Birmingham City Football
Club from the Premier League to the League Championship for the year 2010/2011.

Trademark (which was included in intangible assets) and goodwill as at 31 December 2010 were
approximately HK$554,709,000 and HK$22,769,000 respectively. The actual figures of the figures
of the impairment on trademark and goodwill are still subject to further impairment assessment.



As the Company is still in the process of finalising the results of the Group for the year ended 30
June 2011 (the “Final Results™), the information contained in this announcement is based on the
preliminary assessment according to the unaudited management accounts of the Group and a draft
report for impairment test from the Company’s valuer. The actual figures of the Final Results will be
determined after a review by auditors in respect of the audit for the year ended 30 June 2011.

Shareholders and potential investors should exercise caution when dealing in the shares of the
Company.
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